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BY EMAIL 
 
July 19, 2022 
 
To:  All Parties, EB-2022-0012 

Re: The Haudenosaunee Development Institute (HDI) – Cost Claim Filing 
Extension 

 
On July 12, 2022, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued its Decision and Order in the 
above-mentioned proceeding, which among other matters established a July 19, 2022 
deadline for the filing of a cost claim by HDI. 
 
On July 18, 2022, HDI filed a request with the OEB for a two-day extension to submit its 
claim by July 21, 2022. HDI stated that it has encountered a few technical issues in 
setting up the submissions portal which prevented it from being able to upload time for 
its legal counsel on the file and it is also still awaiting the ability to update and add time 
for consultants on the case. 
 
The OEB grants HDI’s request given the circumstances outlined by HDI. The OEB has 
accordingly revised the date for the filing of HDI’s cost claim to no later than July 21, 
2022. All other dates relating to cost awards in the decision remain unchanged. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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